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Thursday 14 June 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

We will be holding a graduation ceremony for all the children leaving us to join our nursery. This will be held on Tuesday 17th July at 10.30am until 11.15am. 

If your child attends an afternoon session on this day, you will need to bring them in the morning at 8.45am. 

All parents/carers are invited to join us for the ceremony at 10.30am. Please could I ask that only two adults per child attend the ceremony due to space and numbers.

We look forward to seeing you all on this very special day.

Kind Regards

All staff at Terrific for two’s.
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